
 

NEW GRANT NOW AVAILABLE!
Dear Child Care Provider,

As a part of our ARPA initiative and based on the results of the provider survey
you received this summer, we are ready to order lending libraries for your
programs. These libraries will contain 360 books and a sturdy wooden two-
sided shelf on castors to display them. You only need to have parents sign
books out and at the end of the year, email us the sign-out sheets so we can
demonstrate that the libraries are being used. 

If you are interested in having a library dropped shipped to your center please
fill out the form found at https://forms.office.com/r/bEhb9AwWMU . Fill the form
out online. You do not need to download the form.  

If you have any questions, please email arpagrants@ecs4kids.org.

Thank you,
Teresa Matheny
Chief of Programs

APPLY HERE!
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